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U G A N D A  

Dear Prayer Partners, 

A lot has happened since I sent out my last update in December. December began with a very unique 
opportunity. The chaplain for a day center program in Milwaukee contacted my church to see if someone 
could hold a Bible study for the elderly and special needs folks attending. I shared the Christmas story and 
bridged from that into the Gospel. I had good interactions with the folks there, and the person in charge 
expressed an interest in having us return. They have just recently contacted us again and want someone to 
come again on a monthly basis to continue holding Bible studies. Please pray that these precious souls will 
be saved and that their family members will also be reached with the Gospel. My schedule will not allow me 
to continue with the Bible studies, but I am thankful to see this door open in my area and that others are able 
to step in and fill this need. 

I spent the latter part of December with my family in Iowa. It was fun to hunt and trap once again with 
my dad and brothers. We were much more prepared for the trapping season this year and dried all the fur 
that we caught. We then sold the fur to a fur buyer who came through our area on December 14. My brothers 
kept the trapline running during the frequent times I was gone, and we have had a tremendous season 
catching coyote, racoon, opossum, skunk, muskrat, beaver, otter, and mink. We filled all our deer tags this 
year and got three coyotes while deer hunting. 

My parent’s pastor in Iowa asked me to preach the nursing home service for him while he was out of 
town. My younger sister came along to play the piano for me, and we had a wonderful time with the folks 
there. I have also finished checking the back translations of 1 and 2 Peter and have sent them to the 
translators to be checked and corrected. The next books for me to check are Jude and then Matthew. 

I am very thankful to report that more support has come in, and I am currently at 93.8%! I also want to 
thank each one who has given towards my outfit and passage need! I currently have 13.8% of the $20,978 
that I need to move to Uganda, find a place and furnish it, and find suitable transportation. If you would like to 
contribute to this need, you can send the money to Baptist World Mission with the Memo: Anders outfit and 
passage. My goal is to be heading to Uganda in April. I have been making good progress in sorting and 
packing things for the move and getting my other affairs in order stateside. The next step is to start preparing 
for the logistics of getting settled in Uganda! 

Serving the Lord, 
Anders Swanson 

Email: swansontranslation5079@gmail.com        Mobile: 515-538-0565         Web: swansontranslation5079.org 

Praises: 
Support increased to 
93.8% 
Outfit/passage at 13.8% 
Time with family 
Divine appointments 
Peter has been checked 

Prayer Requests: 
Provision for the last 6.2% 
Provision for outfit and 
passage 
Preparation for moving to 
Uganda 
Final meetings to go well 


